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April 5, 2016 
 
Mr. Mike Tappouni 
Tappouni Mechanical Services, Inc. 
1344 West Cass Street 
Tampa, FL 33606 
 
Re: PSC Center for Public Safety 
 Letter of Appreciation 
 
Mr. Tappouni: 
 
As we complete this high profile project, I wanted to take an opportunity to express my 
sincere appreciation of a job well done! 
 
Working with your crew has been a pleasurable experience. The quality and attention to 
detail have been a large part of this projects success. We have seen many challenges on 
this project and have resolved all of them through your team’s cooperative efforts. 
 
There are several people who have shown a great deal of patience and assistance to our 
staff. 
 
James Tapley has demonstrated his ability to manage the project from both the field and 
the office. He has kept the paperwork current, provided options to solve design issues and 
owner expectations and maintain an adequate crew to get the work completed on 
schedule. 
 
Bobby Dupre, Don Vanderpool, Don Pendley and Richard Kinhley (Massey Metals) are in 
our opinion four of the top professionals in their field. I do not believe I have ever worked 
with anyone in the construction industry with more integrity and professionalism than these 
gentlemen have displayed during this demanding project. Their knowledge of construction, 
ability to manage all aspects of your scope and their commitment to safety was a welcome 
addition to the project team. Their willingness to make sure that the work is done correctly 
and to the satisfaction of both A.D. Morgan and the owner – and to do it with sincerity – is 
something that is not typically found in the trades today. 
 
If this team is the standard in which your whole company is based, then you should be very 
proud of your organization. I look forward to the opportunity of working with Tappouni 
Mechanical and Massey Metals again in the near future. 
 
Sincerely, 
A.D. MORGAN, CORP. 
 

 
Michael Huff      Frank Rebecky       
Senior Project Manager     Vice President of Field Operations   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


